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Friday 28th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

Welcome back to term 4 and I hope you had a fantastic half term. It has been lovely to welcome all our pupils 
back to school this week. 

Parents Evening - Wednesday 5th March  

 
We welcome all our Parents and Carers from Eagles, Falcons, Satellite, Oaks and Years 9-11 We do encourage all 
our Parents and Carers to come into school for a face to face appointment. Please do come to the hall for 
refreshments and to see the book fair, along with spending some time to look through your child’s work. 

World Book Day – Thursday 6th March  
 
We are excited to celebrate World Book Day on Thursday 6th March with the theme “Exploring peoples life stories 
from the famous to the ‘everyday’ man or woman” Everyone is encouraged to dress up for the day and we look 
forward to seeing the different outfits. 

Damages to School property  

We would like to bring to all Parents and Carers attention the significant increase in intentional damage to school 
property. As you will know we work extremely hard with all our pupils to teach pupils to learn about their 
emotions and how to manage them. Sadly a minority of pupils continue to cause significant and intentional 
damage. Please be aware if your child causes significant damage staff will work with you to support your child to 
learn from these mistakes in understanding consequences. Thank you for your help working with us. 

Uniform Reminder  

Thank you for your support in sending your child in appropriate school uniform. Please remember that all pupils 
require a PE kit which needs to include a white t-shirt, plain black or navy shorts and trainers. Our uniform 
providers are Brigade and would encourage you to plan in advance. 

 We look forward to a busy and exciting term four ahead.   

 

Mrs M Cleave 
Headteacher 


